
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Plympton              Term: Term 6 2023-2024              Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
In Plympton this term we have been learning 

about communicating in the community, 

travel skills to support greater independence.  

 

Cameron has been using his talker to 

communicate about lots of colours and his 

family. We are so proud of Cameron for using 

his talker to communicate more and more! 

 

Everyone made a lovely gift for father’s day. 

Oliver has also been learning how to search 

for directions to familiar locations using his 

phone. 

 

Tom and Oliver were very safe and respectful 

watching the trains come in at Kintbury 

station. Tom even had a quick chat with a 

nice train driver that had pulled into the 

station. Well done Tom! 

 

Cameron and Oliver made cheese straws for 

our World of Work event and people really 

enjoyed them.  

 

Oliver had his last few sessions with the shared 

lives team. They threw Oliver a party on his 

last day just to show how much they had 

enjoyed working with him, it was lovely. 

 

Tom has been practicing his independence 

and survival skills at Oaklands farm and has 

clearly enjoyed it a lot. Especially the tractor 

rides! 

Oliver has helped to buy ingredients for 

cooking from Tesco’s thanks Oliver! 

We had a fabulous time at our special 

Plympton Prom, great dancing Cameron! 

 

There have been so many successful trips but 

there are definitely a few deserving a 

mention; Oliver and Cameron went to Beale 

park where they saw some animals and rode 

the train around the park. What a great trip 

that was! Tom and Oliver went to Hollywood 

bowl and had a great time bowling. We all 

went to Mc Donald’s together as a fun, end 

of term treat. Everyone did such great 

communication, Oliver and Tom ordered and 

paid for their own food! I am so proud! 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of school year: 24th July 2024 


